
 
If you accessed the 13.12.2019 XML and PDF packages 
prior to 17.12 2019 11:00 am, please substitute these 
packages with the packages located in the 13.12.2019 
subs folder. 
 
Please ignore this message if you access the 
13.12.2019 package after 11.00 am on 17.12.2019. 
 
Apologies for any inconvenience caused.  
 
Parliamentary Counsel's Office 
17 December 2019 


